

Dear Reception,

My name is Mrs De Gruchy and I am really excited to be your new teacher in Reception. I love teaching in Reception and I am really looking forward to reading lots of stories with you and helping you to learn to read all by yourself. I also love making things in our creative area, painting and getting messy! I am looking forward to getting to know you all this week as we play together in your new Reception classroom. I can't wait for you to tell me all about your favourite things and what you love to do at school and at home. I hope you all have a happy, safe and fun-packed summer holiday with your families and I'm sure I will see some of you out and about adventuring in Jersey!

I cannot wait to welcome you all to Reception in September!

My Likes & Interests

I have a 2 year-old little girl called Edie Sue. Most of my free time is now spent out and about with my lovely little family. We love the zoo, Hamptonne, swimming and exploring rockpools on the beach.

Facts About Me

My hobbies also include travelling, reading, knitting and cliff path walking